
 

July 18, 2019 
 
City of Aurora Planning Department 
44 E. Downer Place 
Aurora, IL 60506 
 
 
 
RE:  T Mobile Alternative Tour at West Aurora High School Stadium 
 
Aurora Planning Department: 
 
Please be advised that the West Aurora School District has a lease with T-Mobile where 
they are required to remove their antenna facilities within sixty (60) days upon expiration 
or early termination of the lease. The specific language in section 21 of the lease is 
below: 
 

 
 

If you require anything further, please contact me at akdsmith@sd129.org or (630) 301-

5032. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angela Smith 
 

Angela Smith 

Assistant Superintendent for Operations 

West Aurora School District 

mailto:akdsmith@sd129.org

